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Vol. 58  Issue  12   December 2014  Kislev—Tevet 5775 
 

E-Mail: congregationbethohr@gmail.com         Synagogue Office:  732-257-1523  
                                  732-257-1581 

Save the date 
Please join us as we install our  

new spiritual leader 
 

Rabbi Joel Mishkin 
Sunday, November 23, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. 

At 
Congregation Beth Ohr 

70 Route 516 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

 
Donations of non-perishable Kosher food items in  

Rabbi Mishkin’s honor would be greatly appreciated.   
 

Dessert will be served after the installation 
Please RSVP to the Synagogue Office 

Annual Old Bridge Township Menorah/Tree Ligh�ng 
 

Please join Rabbi Mishkin and members of Beth Ohr on 

Monday, December 8, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. in the  

Old Bridge Township Municipal Center Courtyard. 
 

 

Enjoy the sounds of the holiday presented by the Old Bridge High 

School Choir immediately followed by refreshments. 
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
All Friday evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. unless otherwise stated, 
Saturday morning Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m., Sunday morning 
minyan begins at 9:00 a.m.  
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

♦ Sun., Nov. 23  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 
    Club Breakfast. 

♦     Rabbi Mishkin’s Installation at 1:00 p.m.  Please see 
    front cover of the newsletter for more information. 

♦ Thur., Nov. 27  Synagogue office will be closed in observance of  
    Thanksgiving. 

♦ Fri., Nov. 28  Evening Services start at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Nov. 29  Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Nov. 30  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
♦ Wed., Dec. 3  Sisterhood Membership/Penny Auction—TBA 
♦ Fri., Dec. 5  Evening Services start at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Dec. 6  Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Dec. 7  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
♦ Mon., Dec. 8  Annual Old Bridge Township Menorah Lighting at 

    6:30 p.m. at the Old Bridge Municipal Center. 
♦ Fri., Dec. 12  Evening Services start at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Dec. 13  Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. followed by a  

    Kiddush which is being sponsored by Larry & Roberta 
    Fachler in honor of their 50th Wedding Anniversary. 

♦ Sun., Dec. 14  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 
    Club Breakfast. 

♦     Adult Ed Chanukah Workshop with Rabbi Mishkin. 
♦ Mon., Dec. 15  Sisterhood Dominoes at 1:00 p.m. 
♦ Tues., Dec. 16  Erev Chanukah 
♦ Wed., Dec. 17  Sisterhood Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Thur., Dec. 18  Daytimers Paid up/Chanukah Celebration  
♦ Fri., Dec. 19  Evening Services start at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Dec. 20  Shabbat Services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Dec. 21  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
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Dear Congregants, 
 
As my first real winter approaches in almost two decades I have noticed that our syna-
gogue experiences the precise opposite situation of my prior synagogue in Florida. At 
this time of year "snowbirds" would "flock" to Florida and our shul would enjoy a large 
influx of attendees to services on the Sabbath. At this time of year several members of 
Congregation Beth Ohr are leaving the area to spend a few months in warmer cli-
mates and therefore our Friday evening and Shabbat morning services have begun to 
thin out.  
 
Given this state of affairs I would respectfully ask those of us who are remaining in 
New Jersey to make an extra-special effort to attend a Friday evening or Shabbat 
morning service. I recognize that in this day and age we all have a large array activi-
ties that compete for our attention and therefore most of us are not able to get to Shul 
as much as we might like. However if each one of us who believes in our congregation 
would attend even just one additional day a month we would feel the difference. It 
would be beneficial for those of us who are regulars because it is always nice to see 
an unexpected friend in Shul and it would be beneficial for the attendee because he or 
she would be doing an important mitzvah and supporting our synagogue. Finally it 
would guarantee that we always have a minyan every Friday evening and Shabbat 
morning so that mourners and observers of Yahrzeit can say the Kaddish. 
 
There are many activities available to you at Beth Ohr and I want you to know that I 
am most grateful for your participation in anything we offer, but if you could help us out 
just a little bit during these frigid months of winter our leadership would be most appre-
ciative and I think that we would all feel quite a bit warmer these days no matter what 
the weather is doing outside. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Rabbi Joel S Mishkin 

Note From Financial Secretaries 

The last statement for 2014 will be mailed out in early December.   Any pay-
ments received by December 31st will be included in the end of the year tax state-
ments mailed out in mid-January. 
 

If anyone would like to prepay their dues/building fund/KolNidre pledge billed 
for January thru June 2015 by the end of this year for tax reasons, contact your 
financial secretary if unsure of the amount due.  
  

Allen Skupp (A-K) 
Phil Rabinowitz (L-Z) 



Men’s Club doings: 

Last month we had Flu Shots on Oct 26 courtesy of Walgreens that was administered by Bonnie Lerner.  On 

Nov 9 we had a Joint program with the Programming Committee for Kristallnach with an excellent presenta-

tion by Rabbi Mishkin: "Night of the Broken Glass, Yesterday and Today, What Has Changed, What Has 

Remained the Same?"  Shown in the top row are photos of the program with Vera Nussenbaum, part of the 

sanctuary where the program was held and Rabbi Mishkin. 

On bottom row is an introduction to our Pearl Harbor Day program on Dec 7 during breakfast at 10:00 am.  

The American flag and WW2 Veteran Syd Lustgarten are shown.  Photo on the right is Andy Mendlowitz, 

Bob Nagler, me & Bob Weiss at the Jewish Museum in Philadelphia.  A trip there is highly recommended. 
 

Things really go on at and following the Minyan.  Come once in a while.  It is good, not bad!  

Men’s Club Program Schedule. Sunday programs immediately follow the Minyan and Bagel breakfast 
Nov 30 Presentation of special gifts to the Sukkah Brigade during the “Announcements” 
Dec 7 Pearl Harbor Day—Special recognition of our members that served in World War II and a program about Jews in the U.S. Armed 
forces. Our two members are  Syd Lustgarten and Seymour Nussenbaum.  
Dec 14 Hanukkah workshop by Rabbi Mishkin  
Jan 18, 2015 Martin Luther King Workshop 

Feb 1 Participate in FJMC World Wide Wrap at the Minyan.  After the Minyan: the Ed Mendlowitz 35th Annual Financial Program—

Money Secrets of the Rich and Famous 

Mar 1 Purim Workshop 
Mar 8 Joint program with Sisterhood 
May 3 Shavuot Workshop 
We welcome any suggestions.  We are working on some exciting and interesting programs. Suggestions have been received from 

Harvey Cohen, Paula Yourman, Marilyn Karlstein, Marty Israel, Terrie Polovsky, Sydney Lustgarten, 
Allen Appel  and Ivan Gelb. 
     

The Men’s Club – where things are happening!  The entire congregation and guests are always welcome 
to come to all of our programs and the weekly bagel breakfast that is sponsored by the Men’s Club. 

Ed Mendlowitz, emcpa1@aol.com  tel 732 890-3344 

M��’� C�	
 
 Open Every Sunday.  Come, enjoy the Minyan, bagel breakfast and camaraderie 



M��’� C�	
 ���
��	�� 

 
Antiques Roadshow 
At Beth Ohr Nov 9. 

This was a very successful fund 
raiser plus a lot of fun and very 
profitable for a few members 

who found out they had valuable 
antiques and art. 

Shown at the left is a photo of 
the event.  

 
Join in with us!  Don’t miss out!     

      
 

Beth Ohr Members with Famous People 
Top row: David Honig and Don Shula, Terrie Polovsky with Eleanor Roosevelt 

2nd Row: Andy Mendlowitz with Henry Kissinger, Ed Mendlowitz with Dwight Gooden, Mel Prussack and Bob Dylan  



MEN’S CLUB WEDDING PHOTO GALLERY 
 

Scan and email Ed your wedding pictures to include in future Newsletters — emcpa1@aol.com. 
Try to guess who they are. See bottom for identities of the blissful couples. 

 

Email Ed your scanned Wedding photos to emcpa1@aol.com 

Top row starting from left: Harriet and Hy Cohen, Marilyn and Arnold Dorfman, Joyce and Ira Hilfman 
Bottom row: Marilyn and Ron Samuel, Marilyn and Ira Karlstein, Vera and Seymour Nussenbaum 
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Beth Ohr Thank You Notes 
• Roberta and Larry Fachler would like to thank Marty Israel for preparing a won-

derful gourmet luncheon for the Lunch and Learn held on Saturday, November 
1st.   You are always there for us.  

• Hilde Schottlander would like to thank everyone who sent her cards, visited her 
and phone calls received while she is recuperating at the Roosevelt Care Cen-
ter.  Special thanks to Rabbi Mishkin who came to visit her.  Also special thanks 
to Paula Yourman for writing all the cards and her many visits.   

• Hugh Bleiweis would like to thank all members for their best wishes on his recent 
hospital stay.   

• Cheryl Cadel would like to thank Paula Yourman,  Edna Yourman, Ilene Gray, 
Roberta Karpel, Monica and Estee Atzbi, Marilyn Karlstein, Liz Aroyo , Marjo-
rie Simon and Lisa Sibelman for their help with Sisterhood’s Paid Up. I would 
have never been able to do it without all of your help. 

• The Antiques Appraisal show was a huge success.  Special thanks to all of those 
who helped: Harriett Feld, Meryl Finkelstin, Terrie Polovsky, Zelie Prussack, 
Lisa Sibelman, Alice Celeste, Linda Skupp and Paula Yourman.  Thanks also 
to David Honig, Mel Prussack, Allen Skupp.  Special thank you to Ken Deitz for 
donating all of the paper goods.  Edna Yourman 

NOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVER————WE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVE    

    

PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM OFF IN THE BOX PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM OFF IN THE BOX PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM OFF IN THE BOX PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM OFF IN THE BOX 

THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 30 THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONA-THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 30 THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONA-THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 30 THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONA-THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 30 THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONA-

TIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  WHO ARE STILL DISPLACED FROM TIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  WHO ARE STILL DISPLACED FROM TIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  WHO ARE STILL DISPLACED FROM TIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  WHO ARE STILL DISPLACED FROM 

HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT THE WINTER MONTHS. HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT THE WINTER MONTHS. HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT THE WINTER MONTHS. HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT THE WINTER MONTHS.     

    

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.      

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT     

732732732732----257257257257----1523.1523.1523.1523.    

Sisterhood News 
Sisterhood’s paid up was a successful event and a warm welcome to our new members.  A spe-
cial mitzvah was done by members who brought a non-perishable food item which was donat-
ed to the Food Bank.  Thank you to all of the women who stepped up to the plate when we had 
no official chair person.  This event would not have happened or been a success without every-
one who chipped in and we thank you for that. 
 

Wednesday December 3rd there will be our annual Sisterhood Meeting and Chanukah Gift 
Auction.  Please bring a new wrapped item valued between $5.00 and $10.00.  It is always a 
fun and enjoyable event.  December 17th is the next Board meeting. 
 

Wishing everyone a Happy Chanukah and Thanksgiving. 
 

Submitted by Liz Aroyo , President October - December 
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BETH OHR CEMETERY 

 

Congregation Beth Ohr owns and oper-
ates a cemetery which is located on 
Ernston Road in Sayreville. The cemetery 
is a non-profit entity using existing funds 
and fundraising as its source of operating 
revenues.     Membership in Beth Ohr en-
titles our congregants to the individual 
plot only, all other costs such as funeral, 
plot opening, memorial tablet costs, etc., 
are borne by the family of the deceased.  
Please call Lisa Sibelman in the Syna-
gogue Office  732-257-1523 for further 
details. 

December Yahrzeits 
The actual date that the Yahrzeit is observed is to the right of the name.  It is customary to light a me-
morial candle on the eve of this date and to give tzedukah in memory of the deceased.  One should 
recite the Mourner’s Kaddish at services the evening before as well as the day of the Yahrzeit.  Please 
call Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523, if you need information about the schedule of wor-
ship.  The name of your departed will be read at the Friday evening and Shabbat morning services, 
the week before the Yahrzeit date which are represented by the dates in the columns which are in 
bold print. 

DEC. 5/6 
Rita Aroyo    12/9 
Lila Ash     12/7 
Albert Berman    12/9 
June Rhoda Block   12/12 
Jules Cohen    12/11 
Philip Fireman    12/12 
Ralph Israel    12/6 
Constance Litwak   12/7 
Gerald Litwak    12/11 
Yetta Lustgarten    12/7 
Howard Rice    12/10 
Murray Rubrum    12/6 
Ron Samuel    12/12 
 

DEC. 12/13 
Leibe Bernstein    12/19 
Jacob Birnbaum    12/13 
Morris Erlish    12/17 
Howard Gray    12/18 
Betty Lionheart    12/13 
Ruth Masher    12/19 
Rose Podol    12/14 
Bertha Ullmann    12/18 
Joyce Ellen Weiss   12/18 
 
 

DEC. 19/20 
Betty Appel    12/25 
June Beinstock    12/23 
Ralph Betesh    12/20 
Eva Blumenthal    12/26 
Jules Burns    12/22 
Haim Grayewsky    12/24 
Donald Lipp    12/24 
Sam Morris    12/23 
Esther Nadler    12/20 
Sidney Segal    12/23 
Sylvia Shulman    12/22 
Milton Shumer    12/23 
Herman Waxenberg   12/20 
Ralph Wishnia    12/25 
 

 

DEC. 26/27 
Peggy Clark    12/31 
Otto Elkan    1/1 
Isadore Feinman    1/1 
Alfred Feld    12/29 
Joseph Fusfeld    12/31 
Milly Golden    1/2 
Irving Gordon    12/28 
Sam Heimlich    12/30 
Paul Kalefsky    12/27 
Craig Malament    12/27 
Benjamin Noah    12/30 
Sally Posner    12/30 
Fannie Sass    1/2 
Yetta Silverstein    12/31 
Anna Wishnia    1/2 
Philip Wolpert    12/28 
William Zarfes    12/29 
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We honor the memories of our loved ones whose Yahrzeits were observed during 
the month of November. We acknowledge the following for their contributions to the 
Yahrzeit Memorial Fund:  
 

DONATED BY:     IN  LOVING MEMORY OF    
Glenda Levenstein & Family  Caryn Katz 
Toby Cohen     Robert Solomon  
Joan & Larry Zeltzer   Sarah Weinreich, Maurice Zeltzer, 
      Charles Block 
Joseph Levit     Juana Levit 
Linda & Allen Skupp   Sadie Wishnick 
The Aroyo Family    Lewis Woods, Beatrice Woods,  
      Eva Blumenthal 
Frances Gold    Isadore Mann 
Martin Israel     Sheila Israel 
Joseph & Caroline Klein   Irma Helen Klein     
Clifford Shulman    David Obsatz 
Ronnie & Ed Mendlowitz   Arthur Mendlowitz, Irving Weisgold 
The Shapiro Family    Bertram Shapiro 
Linda Garfinkel    Barry Fass 
Paula Yourman  & Family   David Litwak 
 
 
A yizkor donation was made by Rita Selden in memory of  Sally & Irving Kestenberg, 
Pauline & Meyer Salstein and Milton Salstein. 
 
A donation was made by Ed & Ronnie Mendlowitz in honor of Bob & Ellie Honig’s 
60th Wedding Anniversary. 
 
 
  
 

TREE OF LIFE 
You may order leaves for the Tree of Life for weddings, births, graduations, 

B'nai Mitzvot.  The cost of a leaf is $118 and the cost of a rock is $450. 
 

Come and see how our tree has grown! 
 

Please call the office at 732-257-1523 to place your order. 
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       Date: 11/18/2014 

         

         

         

         

   Carry     Carry 

           Name Amount Over             Name  Amount Over 

Appel Wilma $47.50      Feld Harriet  $       46.75    

Aroyo Elizabeth $212.50  2.5   Finkelstein Meryl  $       22.50    

Atzbi Estee $65.00      Fox Helene     

Atzbi Monica $377.50  35.5           

          Garfinkel Linda  $       50.50  2 

Benish Linda $66.00  2   Gasior Ellen     

Bernstein Roberta $30.00  2.5   Gilbarg Marilyn     

Birnbaum Eileen $47.00      Golden Elizabeth  $    173.25  0.5 

Bleiweis Marilyn $10.00      Goldenberg Susan  $       83.50  1 

Boshak Rochelle       Greenstein Barbara     

          Grynberg Helene  $       97.50  11.5 

Cadel Cheryl $27.50      Gurman Ruth  $       10.00  3.5 

Cannata Susan               

Celeste Alice $56.50  2   Ha; Shirley  $       37.50  2.5 

Clark Lisa $5.00      Hillman Pearl   3.5 

Cohen Harriet $12.00  1   Honig Alice  $       20.00    

          Honig Eloise     

Donenfeld Lee $10.00  1   Hyman Lee  $       30.00    

                  

Edwards Sue $30.00      Kagan Sylvia  $       32.00    

          Karlstein Marilyn  $       24.00  1.5 

Fachler Roberta $109.00  2   Karpel Roberta  $       64.00  0.5 

Feder Barbara $22.50      Kaufman Maxine  $    106.00  9.5 

Feinman Sara $41.50      Klein Caroline     

SISTERHOOD CONG BETH OHR 
DONOR SHEET   A-K 

Ilene Gray 
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L-Z Liz Aroyo      Date: 11/17/2014  

         

      Carry         Carry 

           Name   Amount Over              Name   Amount Over 

                  

Laddin Anne $11.00      Schlissel Lenore $15.00  1.0 

Lazarowitz Andrea $50.00  5.0   Schlusselfeld Mindy     

Levenstein Glenda $46.00      Schneider Barbara $141.50  3.5 

Levine Helen       Schneider Cynthia     

          Scho>lander Hilde $79.50  10.5 

Mendlowitz Ronnie $132.00  7.5   Shafran Dorothy $126.00  7.0 

          Silberstein Joyce $10.00  4.5 

Nadler Elinor $17.00      Silver  Arlene $62.00    

Nigh�ngale Phyllis   6.0   Silverman Sharen $140.00  7.0 

Nussenbaum Vera $92.00  2.5   Simon Mala $71.00  1.5 

Perlman  Ryselle $10.00      Simon Marjorie $147.50    

Pincus Ashna $58.00  1.5   Skupp Linda $160.00  6.5 

Polovsky Terrie $20.00  10.5   Sommers Arlene     

Prussack Zellie $99.00  21.5   Trechak Marcia $223.50    

                  

Rabinowitz Harriet $123.00  12.0   Weiss Harriet $85.50  3.0 

Reinstein Sheila $10.00              

Risman Ruth $45.00  1.0   Yourman Edna $23.00    

Rogol Heidi $41.00      Yourman Paula $115.00    

Rosenzweig Ronnie $11.00              

          Zussman Virginia $54.00    

Gray Ilene $100.50 2.0      44.5 

            109.0 

      64.5       
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Dear Congregants, 
We have a 'signed' national league baseball....signed by Jose Reyes, for-
merly of the New York Mets... currently with Toronto.  I have received a bid 
of $50.00.....and would like to know if anyone else in the congregation 
would like to raise the bid.......they can email me 
at zprussack@gmail.com.   The baseball is in a plastic case which has a 
sticker that says Official Game Ball of Major League Baseball. It sits on a 
little stand and in the back it says Authentic Collection.  The 'bidding' will 
be available for the month of November....the winner will be notified and 
receive the ball by December 1st 2014. 
Thanks, 
Zelie Prussack 

 

CONGREGATION BETH OHR IS PROUD TO HONOR  

RONNIE MENDLOWITZ 

TORAH FUND BENEFACTOR ...2014-2015 

SUNDAY APRIL 19, 2015 

More details to follow - LEE BRENNER HYMAN 

Please join us for three very special events at Beth Ohr  
during the month of December: 

 

All are invited to celebrate Roberta & Larry Fachler’s 50th Wedding 
Anniversary on Saturday, December 13th.  Kiddush to follow service. 
 

Please join Rabbi Mishkin for a Chanukah Workshop on Sunday, De-
cember 14th.  Light refreshments will be served. 
 

All are invited to celebrate Sara Feinman’s 102nd Birthday on Satur-
day, December 27th.  Kiddush to follow service. 
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SCRIPSCRIPSCRIPSCRIP 
Sisterhood sells Shop Rite, A&P, Stop ‘n’ Shop, and Acme Supermarket Gift Cards.   

We also sell Kohl’s Gift Cards. 
 

This ongoing fundraiser helps support Oneg Shabbat, children’s programming, and 
other areas of our congregation.  Sisterhood members receive 5% donor credit of 

their scrip purchase. 
 

We will no longer be offering Pathmark Supermarket Gift Cards.  You will now re-
ceive A&P Gift Cards which are now accepted at Pathmark. 

 

Kohl’s Gift Cards may be used to purchase merchandise or to PAY your Kohl’s charge card in-store so you continue to get your 
discounts. By purchasing Kohl’s Gift Cards you are doing a double mitzvah as these card purchases support Kohl’s Cares for 

Kids charities. 
 

You may contact the following for purchase and/or information: 
 

Monica Atzbi 732-390-5890 
Sharen Silverman 732-266-2389 

Marcia Trechak 609-655-9507 (summer months) 
Lisa Sibelman--Temple Office 732-257-1523 

 

When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one 
day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the 

following hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 am----12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm ----3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.      
(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)    

SISTERHOOD OF CONGREGATION BETH OHR 
ANNUAL DUES STATEMENT 2014 – 2015 

 

                TEMPLE MEMBERS                $30  NON-TEMPLE MEMBERS       $39 
 

DONOR CREDIT OF $5 WILL BE AWARDED TO MEMBERS WHO PAY THEIR DUES ON OR BEFORE 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2014.  MEMBERS WHO HAVE NOT REJOINED SISTERHOOD BY DECEMBER 
31, 2014 FORFEIT ALL PREVIOUSLY ACCUMULATED DONOR CREDIT. 
 

PLEASE SEND YOUR CHECK TO:  MARJORIE SIMON 
                                         22 TUSCARORA CIRCLE 
                                         OLD BRIDGE, NEW JERSEY 08857 
 

PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR CURRENT ADDRESS AND YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS. WE WOULD LIKE TO UPDATE 
OUR SISTERHOOD LIST. IF YOU HAVE A WINTER ADDRESS, PLEASE INCLUDE THAT AS WELL. 
 

Due to an increase in United Synagogue Dues, which we as sisterhood are members,  
we are forced to raise our dues. 

MAH JONGG CARDS 
 

Small cards $ 8.00        Large cards $9.00   

Please include your name, address, size & number of cards you want.  
Please make the checks out to Sisterhood Congregation Beth Ohr and send 
them to:  

Maxine Kaufman 

118 Willet Way 

Thorofare, New Jersey 08086 

Deadline for checks January 13, 2015.  Any questions please call Maxine at 

(856) 848-3113 
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The following arms of Congregation Beth Ohr would like to take 
this opportunity to thank Ken Deitz for his generosity: 

 

Sisterhood 
Men’s Club 

Programming  
Daytimers 

 

Ken has been supplying us with our paper goods needs for the past  
2 years and Beth Ohr appreciates all that you do for us. 
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The deadline for the next newsletter will be  
Noon, Wednesday, November  20, 2014 
Please send all of your thank you, articles  

and announcements via e-mail to:   
congregationbethohr@gmail.com    

or call  
Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523 

“Ritually Speaking” 
If you are interested in sponsoring a 
Kiddush to celebrate a simcha, com-
memorate the Yahrzeit of a loved one, 
or “just because”, contact Lisa in the 
office at 732-257-1523. 
 
Sat., Oct. 11- Harriet Rabinowitz in 
honor of Phil’s special birthday. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Rabbi Mishkin’s  Contact Numbers 
 

Office Phone  # 732-257-7031 
Home phone  #732-967-6710 after hours for emergencies 

 e-mail address:         rabbijoelmishkin@gmail.com 
 

Rabbi Mishkin will be available for counseling by appointment. 
 
 

Sisterhood is  selling  
Kohl’s Cares for Kids Gift Cards. 
You may purchase these cards 
as gifts or to pay your bill In the 
store so you can continue to use 
your charge card and get your  

discounts. 
 

For more information and to  
purchase cards, please call  

Monica Atzbi at 732-390-5890  
When ordering Kohl’s please use 

a separate check—not to be  
combined with scrip checks. 
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Congregation Beth Ohr 
P.O. Box 206 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

DAYTIMERS NEWS 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 18: A TRIPLE HEADER – CHANUKAH CELE-
BRATIION, PAID- UP LUNCHEON, AND ANNUAL MEETING 
 

The Daytimers triple header at Beth Ohr will begin at 12:30 pm.  We will 
have a brief business meeting and plan our events for the year. 
 

The annual meeting will be followed by our paid-up luncheon.  Member-
ship dues will be collected at the meeting.  The luncheon cost for non-
members is $12.00. 
 

The Daytimers triple header will conclude with our Chanukah celebra-
tion.  We will play Gift Card Bingo and have a free raffle.  It is not neces-
sary to bring a gift. 
 

For an afternoon of good food, fun, and surprises, please RSVP to 
Ira (732-679-2652) or Linda (732-251-0447) by Sunday, December 14. 




